
 
Independent Education​​ ​ ​ Striving for Excellence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Visiting Administrators, Coaches, and Parents, 
 
We would like to welcome each of you to our campus for the upcoming football game. 
Bowling Green has made significant changes to its campus over the past two years, and 
parking for our football games looks very different.  We are looking forward to having 
you on our campus and good luck with the upcoming season. 

Parking for visiting fans will be in the parking lot that is accessed via Manning Drive 
and Buccaneer Way. Visiting fans will pass up the Varnado Street entrance (if driving 
south on Main Street) and drive .4 miles to access Manning Drive. After turning on 
Manning Drive, fans will drive .4 miles to the Buccaneer Way entrance. Fans will then 
park in the area on the immediate left after entering the gate of Buccaneer Way. 
Additional parking is available near our softball field behind the hitting facility. Please 
see the attached map for visual aid, and feel free to share with your fans prior to game 
day.  

Parking for the visiting team bus will be near the new Bowling Green Hitting Facility. The 
end zone fence area is Bowling Green reserved parking for home football events.  

Visiting team BUSES ONLY need to enter through Varnado Street and proceed through 
the back gate to access Bus Parking. This will allow your bus to easily position for exit 
out of Manning Drive at the end of the evening.  Any fans following the bus should 
proceed to the Manning Drive entrance.  

Fans entering and exiting at the appropriate entrances ensures adequate parking for all 
fans and creates a smooth flow of traffic before and after the game. We appreciate your 
assistance! 

 Sincerely,  

Lori Schilling 

Bowling Green School  Athletic Director 
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